
 

1767 Campaign for Workers Memorial Day 
 

April 28th, 2024 is Workers Memorial Day and is being observed on the 26th this year. 
This is the day in 2024 during which we will remember and honor all of those who have died on 
the job from traumatic injury or illness. This April, the APWU is using this as an opportunity to 
bring workplace safety issues to the forefront and to try and raise awareness in our members on 
issues related to safety and health. With that in mind, a motion was made and passed at the 
March General Membership Meeting to hold a raffle encouraging our members to submit 1767s 
from April 1st through April 30th, 2024, outlining safety deficiencies found in our workplace. 
This is meant to encourage all members to participate in reporting potential safety hazards, not 
just now, but all the time.  
 

Any member in good standing who submits a 1767 during the period of April 1st - 30th, 
will be entered into a drawing to win one of ten $50 prizes to be drawn at a future date. No one 
can win more than once. To be entered into the drawing, just complete and submit a 1767 
anytime between April 1st through April 30th. Make a copy of your signed and dated 1767 and 
provide it to any officer or steward. Winners will be announced once the drawing takes place. In 
USPS facilities, there are always many, many items that can be identified as safety issues on a 
1767. Some examples include APCs and OTRs being towed by powered jacks, reckless driving, 
powered equipment being used at dangerous speeds, slipping/tripping hazards, blocked 
emergency exits, blocked fire extinguishers, damaged equipment, missing dock lights, etc. 
 

Take a look around from April 1st through April 30th, make your workplace safer by 
identifying a possible hazard, and get a chance to win $50. Everybody wins! 
 
 
In Solidarity, 

   
President 
APWU Local #7048 
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